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Dear Sir or Madam, 

Cassandra Miles has been a parent of a member of the Warwickshire County Boys Choir and Choristers for over four years. During all that time she has been one of the parent helpers’ team which has been responsible for the pastoral supervision of the boys in their concerts, tours and events. These have included two recordings, two overseas tours, major national and international competitions, TV and Radio, and many other events locally and nationally. 
During concerts and events for example her responsibilities have included leading a team of boys, facilitating their psychological well being  and ensuring they are safeguarded, properly dressed, ‘fed and watered’, and generally happy and well behaved. During our two previous overseas tours these responsibilities are extended to include looking after the boys over a long period of time, including ensuring they sleep well, and keep happy and healthy during periods of change and challenge.
Cassandra has not only done all the above with commitment and considerable care, but she has also taken a leading role in the fund raising and sponsorship side of our growing organisation. She is well-regarded by boys and parents alike. Her contribution to our success has been significant and I very much hope that when her son’s voice changes, which will be quite soon, she will continue to be a valuable part of the team she has helped to create. 

Garry Jones
Director of County Choristers, County Boys Choir and County Male Voices.
Inspector and Director of Music for Warwickshire (Retired).
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